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Residentials  

 
Year 3 – Laches Wood 22nd April – 24th April 

Year 5 – Conwy 4th June – 7th June 

Year 6 – London 10th -11th June  

Letters will be sent home today. 

Please speak to Miss Dunn if you need a payment plan 

arranging.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is importance that all children are in class on 

time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 92.8%. 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Uniform  
 

Just a reminder that children are to 

wear the correct uniform and black 

shoes every day. If you are struggling 

with sourcing uniform please speak to 

Miss Dunn as we have had a number 

of items recently donated. 

 

Children are also reminded to wear 

the correct PE kit for PE lessons and 

after school sports clubs  

White T-shirt and Black 

shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms. 
 

 

 

Hoops for Health  
 

The Cheshire Phoenix Basket Ball Team will be working with 

the children in Years 5&6 on Thursday this week. They will 

be talking about healthy choices and sharing a few 

basketball tips! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Lunch Year 1&2  

 
On Thursday 25th parents/carers are invited to join their 

child for lunch. Free for the first parent/carer and £3 if 

you would like a second family member to join. Maria will be 

cooking her delicious chicken curry! 

Please book a place with your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dress up for Digits  
 

On Friday 2nd of February, we will 

be dressing up as a number to 

celebrate NSPCC Number Day 

2024. A voluntary donation of £1 

can be made on Parent Pay.  

 

 

 


